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Senator Erpenbach:

Please review this draft carefully to ensure that it is consistent with your intent.  As
per my conversation with Julie, the bill uses the taxes collected from the sales of
mailing lists for property tax relief.  The bill creates a property tax credit similar to the
school levy tax credit under current law.  If you have any questions, please contact me.
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